
Brief Report -  Outreach Program under Niryat Bandhu Scheme on  
“Mid-Term Review of FTP, GST & Refunds and FTA” 

on 25/01/2018 at Kamat Resorts, Silvassa 
 
The council had received intimation from O/o Addl DGFT Mumbai for facilitating a 

Niryat Bandhu program at Silvassa on 25/01/2018 which will cover  FTP 2015-20 Mid 

Term Review, GST, FTA etc. 

 

In this regard, Chemexcil co-ordinatedwith DNHIA (DADRA & NAGAR HAVELI 

INDUSTRIES ASSOCIATION) for mobilising participation for this session which was held 

at Kamat Resorts, Silvassa. 

 

The  event was attended by following: 
 

1. Shri A K Jha, Joint DGFT at O/o Addl. DGFT Mumbai 

2. Shri K M Harilal Deputy DGFT at O/o Addl. DGFT Mumbai 

3. Shri Sambhaji Chavan, Deputy DGFT at Addl. DGFT Mumbai 

4. Shri Prafulla Walhe, Deputy Director, Chemexcil 

5. Shri Deepak Gupta, Deputy Director, Chemexcil 

6. Shri R.B Shelke, Hon Secy, DNHIA (DADRA & NAGAR HAVELI 

INDUSTRIES ASSOCIATION) 

7. Other office bearers of DHNIA and FIA 

 

The proceedings of the program  were as follows: 
 
 Shri Shelke (DNHIA) -  Welcomed the  gathering and the panellists were also 

felicitated. 
 
 Shri Gupta-   Also welcomed the participants  and stressed for importance of such 

programs.  He also briefed the  participants about chemexcil activities.    
 

 Shri A.K Jha, Jt. DGFT-  Delivered Keynote address and also informed the  
participants about  changes such as FTP review, GST etc which will be covered. 

 
 Shri Sambhaji Chavan, Deputy DGFT:   Made a presentation on Mid-term review of 

FTP & FTA’s. He also encouraged the exporters to make themselves aware of the  
benefits available on exports. 

 
 Shri K M Harilal Deputy DGFT-  Made a presentation of GST & refunds.   He 

explained the process of claiming refund and also the reasons for the delay. 
 
  

Floor was subsequently opened for Q &A with the officers of Addl DGFT Mumbai Office.   

The event attracted good response with more than 40 participants attending the 

outreach program under Niryat Bandhu Scheme. They were satisfied with the 

program. The council also distributed CAPINDIA 2018 leaflets for awareness. 

 



Glimpses of  Niryat Bandhu Program on 25/01/2018 at Silvassa 

 

1. Felicitation of  DGFT Officers during the Niryat Bandhu Program at Silvassa on 
25/01/2018  
 

 

 
 

2. Shri  A.K Jha, Jt. DGFT at O/o Addl DGFT Mumbai  delivering the  Key note address during the 
Niryat Bandhu Program at Silvassa on 25/01/2018  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

3. Chemexcil representative addressing the gathering during the Niryat bandhu program 


